
 
 
 
August 22, 2022 
 
ADDITION OF COMMUNITY SOCIAL SERVICES EARLY INTERVENTION PROGRAM (CSSEIP) 
FORMS 
 
The Healthcare Benefit Trust (HBT) has added three forms pertaining to the Community Social Services 
Employers’ Association’s (CSSEA) Early Intervention Program. The new forms will be used by CSSEA member 
employers who would like to refer ill or injured employees to Canada Life’s Early Referral Services to assist 
with recovery and return to work. 
 
The new forms are: Claimant’s Statement, Employee Referral Form and Attending Physician’s Statement. They 
are located on the HBT’s website at: 
https://www.hbt.ca/rehabilitation_services/RehabilitationReferral/Pages/MakeReferral.aspx 
 
Please discard any old printed forms you may be currently using. 
 
All forms should be accessed on HBT’s website. This will ensure that you are using the most up-to-date version 
of the forms. 
 

Please forward this communication to all departments within your organization that may require and rely on 
this information. 

 

 
Questions 
 
If you have any questions, please contact the HBT Benefits Team: 
 
Andrea Wesley, Benefits Administrator 
Phone: 604.678.2326 
Email: andrea.wesley@hbt.ca 

Catherine Healy, Benefits Administrator 
Phone: 604.678.8497 
Email: catherine.healy@hbt.ca 

  
Lynne McCreery, Benefits Administrator 
Phone: 604.678.9236 
Email: lynne.mcCreery@hbt.ca   

 

  
BenefitsTeam@hbt.ca or 604-736-2087; Toll-free at 1-888-736-2087 
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